
An English Medium and English Version School 

Notice 
 

Date: 6.04.2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

As part of promoting Bangladeshi culture and traditions, we are delighted to 
announce "Pahela Baishak" The event will take place on Monday, 14 April 
2025, from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM at our school premises. We are arranging 
stalls of food, pottery, Mehedi & Bangles. 
 
N: B: Interested students/guardians can book a stall for the event by paying 
TK 700. We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in celebrating this 
cultural tradition. 
 
 

Regards, 
Administration  
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